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Dear Cherrymead Patient,   
  
Your Patient Reference Group and Cherrymead Surgery invite you to an evening meeting on 
Prostate Cancer.   
  
It will take place at the Surgery on Wednesday June 27th. Refreshments will be provided from 
7.00pm. The presentation will begin at 7.30pm. All patients, both male and female, are welcome. 
 
Prostate Cancer is the most common cancer in men in the UK. There are over 40,000 new cases 
every year. Now more than 11,500 die from it each year. The levels of cases and deaths are 
increasing. Early detection and treatment are critical.  
  
Joe Kearney, our main speaker, is a Uro-Oncology Nurse Specialist. Our other speakers, Colin 
McArther and I belong to the Chiltern Prostate Cancer Support Group (CPCSG).  We have both had 
Prostate Cancer so can speak from experience. We are all happy to answer any questions. 
 
If you want to attend, please confirm that to me (email:  prgcherrymead@gmail.com) so that we 
may plan seating etc. 
 
 
 
Chris Ransted 
Cherrymead Patient Reference Group 
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